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THE WHITE HOUSE INFORMATION 

WASHINGTON 

April 17, 1975 

{Jt~ MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT 

JAMES E. CONNOR~.--··· FROM: 

Yesterday you spoke with Secretary Coleman regarding the 
importance of making the FAA appointment. I learned today 
that the Secretary will meet with Pete Conrad on Sunday 
morning and that he will make a go/no-go decision on 
Monday, April 21. 
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